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Notice of Public Hearing 
Southwestern Travis County Groundwater Conservation District  

Amended Budget for Fiscal Year 2024 and 
Proposed Budget and Fee Schedule for Fiscal Year 2025 

 
Wednesday, September 18, 2024, at 9:30 AM 

8656 W Highway 71, Building A, Suite 224, Austin, TX 78735 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held to receive public comment on the amended 
District Budget for Fiscal Year 2024 and proposed District Budget and Fee Schedule for Fiscal 
Year 2025. The public hearing will be conducted during a regular monthly SWTCGCD Board 
meeting. The Board meeting agenda will also include items for the Board to discuss and possibly 
take action on the amended Budget for Fiscal Year 2024 and proposed Budget and Fee Schedule 
for Fiscal Year 2025. The public is encouraged to attend and participate. 
 
The meeting will be held in person and may be accessed remotely by phone or computer. To access 
the meeting by phone, call 1‐346‐248‐7799 (Toll Free) and use Meeting ID 371 327 2679. The 
meeting can also be accessed by computer audio and video at https://zoom.us/j/3713272679 using 
the same Meeting ID. 
 
The Board meeting is scheduled to begin at 9:30 AM and the public hearing is scheduled to begin 
at approximately 9:35 AM. 
 
The amended Budget for Fiscal Year 2024 and proposed Budget and Fee Schedule for Fiscal Year 
2025 are available on the District’s website at www.swtcgcd.org and at the District office. For 
additional information, please contact the District at 512‐276‐2875. 
 
CERTIFICATE OF POSTING: Texas Government Code, Open Meetings, Section 551.054. This Notice was posted 
September 6, 2024, on the SWTCGCD website and at the SWTCGCD Office. Notice was also provided to the Travis 
County Clerk’s Office. 


